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Meet July 8th with Senator Jake Corman and Jim Eckert chief of staff for Jake to discuss a possible  

Turkey License. Jake has asked me to identify how the revenue from the license will benefit  

license holders? 

Meet July 13 with Representative Benninghoff to discuss a possible Turkey License.

Attended the  Nittany Valley Long Beard meetings on June 22, July 6 & 20. Preparing for Jakes  

event scheduled for July 31. 

Meet June 26 with John Stover, Rockview Institution grounds Manager to discuss a special turkey  

and deer hunt. They contacted me as a member of the NWTF to see what we would be willing to  

do with them. I need help from NWTF staff to get their ideas. The possible hunts that we  

discussed are Wounded Warriors, Wheeling Sportsman, and  Jakes. This is on the portion of  

Rockview that was not sold. Is it possible to have the hunting show cover this?


